

Pud-unt 44 August 2047

Budapest, 11 August 2017

TAFISA - The Association For International Sport for All Mr. Wolfgang Baumann Secretary General Frankfurt, Tafisa HQ

Dear Mr. Wolfgang Baumann,

This is to inform you that the Board of the Hungarian Leisure Sport Association unanimously backs the candidature of our President, Attila Czene to the vacancy in TAFISA Board.

The opportunity itself to run again for the position is a great honour for our association. We believe that Attila could play an important role in TAFISA in the next years as well.

Yours truly,

Salga Péter Secretary General